








Summer is here and the heat is here also. It has come with lots of moisture and wind. This may 
put our power supply to the test. The MISO market, which JREC is a part of, must supply the southern 
states who are experiencing high heat and severe weather. The only blessing is its summer and not 
winter. We have had downed trees and the likes, but our coop has done a stellar job again getting the 
lines repaired.  
    Personally, I am concerned down the road that our politicians are too concerned with being 
green and not enough concern for affordable and dependable power supply.  
   Years ago, the science said CO2 was not a pollutant but today the science is blurred due to political 
divisions. Not too many years ago the transformers we used were filled with a hazardous material but 
that has changed without political interference.  
    There is an old saying that when an issue is hard to understand, follow the money. I will add to 
that by noting, there is money in green energy also. 
    On a lighter note, the issues that your coop has control of are running as they should as we all 
move forward. 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
District 5 Director  
Bill van Doorn  
 




